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Lapathon is a great success!
We're still tallying up sponsorships, but it looks like Lapathon has exceeded our fundraising goals. The kids raised

more than $11,000 for school improvements and the P&C will be asking students to choose how a portion of

those funds are allocated. Thank you to everyone who supported this event. It was a great community event and

wonderful to see how much the kids were enjoying themselves – even the occasional downpour didn't dampen

spirits. 

Thanks to:

Our Year 3 parents, Mr Dart and our Year 6
leaders! 
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Coming up

26 July – P&C Meeting

4 August – Principal Day and Raffle

4 August – Year 6 Disco

18 August – Student Free Day 

24 August – Book Week Parade

8 September – School Athletics Carnival

15 September – Year 6 Musical 

Join your P&C!

All are welcome to join! 

We have a thriving and

friendly school community. 

We'd love you to come along to

our next meeting. There will be

cheese, wine and child-

minding. It's a great way to

meet other parents and get

involved in the life of our

school. 

Date: Wednesday 26 July 6pm

Venue: School Library
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